
 

   
 

          

 

To: Gino Betts, OPA Director  

CC: Mary Opler, OPA Investigations Supervisor 

From: Mary Prang, OIG Public Safety Audit and Investigation Specialist 

Date: 03/13/2023 

Re:  OIG EXP INV Certification for Case Number: 2023OPA-0048 

 
OIG EXP INV Certification Memo  

OIG has reviewed the EXP INV for case number 2023OPA-0048. The investigation is certified as 
thorough, timely, and objective.   

NOTE: OIG understands a Full Investigation into profanity on the part of one of the Named Employees is 
being initiated by OPA separately from captioned investigation.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

_________________________ 

Mary Prang, OIG Public Safety Audit and Investigation Specialist  

                           


